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Lesley Blais

From: Luane Lange [llange@sbcglobal.net]
Sent:  Friday, February 14, 2014 6:23 AM

To: Burt Hobby; Mark Christensen; Carol Hallas; Luane Lange; Richard Waterman; Carol Hallas; Elizabeth
Murphy; Steve Marks-Hamilton; Lesley Blais

Subject: Hp Commission cancellation
Historic Properties Commission

The regularly scheduled Historic Properties Commission meeting for Monday, February 17 is
cancelled.
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